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{of Safe Grilling this Summer

During the summer months many cookouts will be had and
grilling season begins! We want to ensure that all our
residents remain safe during this festive season. Barbeque
grills can be a safety hazard when used in close proximity to a
building, so please adhere to the following guidelines for
everyone’s safe enjoyment:

« As a fire safety precaution charcoal grills are not allowed
on patios, balconies, or within 25 feet of the building.

« Use only gas/propane cooking devices with a gas container
of 1 pound LP-gas capacity. Allowed devices are the small
“Coleman” style propane canisters. These canisters are
typically green and are approximately the size of a one
liter drink container (you can also find converters for your
gas/propane grill to work with these smaller canisters.)

If you have further questions, please contact your site
manager during regular business hours.

Thank you for your continued residency and we appreciate
your help in keeping our community a safe place to live. @




